
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

BREAK THE RULES DAY – FRIDAY 19th JULY 2019 

As a bit of end of year fun and to raise funds for the PTA we would like to invite each child in school 

to break some rules for the day.  

On 19th July we will have a “Break the Rules Day” in place of our normal end of term non uniform 

day. Children can choose which rules they would like to break from the list below. They can break as 

many or as few as they like for £1. We aim to make this a fun experience for everyone and children 

will be reminded that all other school rules still apply.  

We hope your child / children are excited for this day of fun and thank you for your continued 

support.  

St Anne’s Fulshaw PTA  

********************************************************************************** 

End of term Break the Rules Day – 19th July 2020 

Your child / children may choose to break any of the following rules. Please send your child / 

children in with £1 to cover the fine for breaking the rules. Members of the PTA will be on the gates 

collecting money as you arrive at school.  

 Wear non uniform for the day  

 Crazy coloured hair or wear a wig 

 Odd socks  

 Odd shoes  

 Crazy hat  

 Temporary tattoos  

 Nail varnish  

 Face paints  


